
BUDGET WORKSHOP OF McKEAN TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

 

October 18, 2018 

CALL TO ORDER 

 A Budget Workshop was called to order by Vice Chair Brian Cooper at 3:30 p.m. on 

October 18, 2018 as previously publicized and took place at the McKean Township Municipal 

Bldg. 

ROLL CALL 

 Members present were Brian Cooper, Ronald Bole and Tenderrlee Little, Assistant 

Secretary/Treasurer.  Member absent was Janice Dennis. 

 The following funds were reviewed and balanced as follows:  General Fund - $1,053,200, 

Proprietary Funds - $533,093 and State Fund - $298,623. Total Budget – $1,884,916. 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

 None 

ADJOURNMENT 

 With no objections, the workshop adjourned at 3:52 p.m. 

     Respectfully submitted, 

 

     Tenderrlee Little, Assistant Secretary 


